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The Future Leaders in Public Service Internship Program is an exciting paid opportunity for undergraduate, graduate and law 
students of all fields to gain professional experience in the federal government. Since 2022, the program has brought diverse young 
talent into public service and offered students the opportunity to apply their educational training to work in a federal agency.

The Future Leaders in Public Service Internship Program – Department of Agriculture, Tribal Agriculture and Food 
builds the skills of students interested in working on programs that benefit Indian Country. This exciting opportunity places 
students who want to learn more about Department of Agriculture tribal agriculture and food policy programs into internships 
at the USDA Office of Tribal Relations during the summer of 2025.

Placements for summer 2025 will be added in coming months, but confirmed internship focus areas in the Office of Tribal 
Relations include:

•	 Food and Nutrition.

•	 Forest Service.

•	 Natural Resources.

•	 Indigenous Food Sovereignty Initiative.

•	 Business Financing.

•	 Community, Housing, and Infrastructure Development.

•	 Food System Coordination and Development, Food Production, Processing and Inspection/Safety.

•	 Farm to School Programs for tribal stakeholders.

Learn more: https://gogovernment.org/fellowship/future-leaders-in-public-service-internship-pro-
gram/u-s-department-of-agriculture-tribal-agriculture-food/
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Operating Partner
Funded/sponsored by the Department of 
Agriculture Office of Tribal Relations

Program benefits 

Selected participants for the Future Leaders in Public Service Internship Program - USDA, Tribal 
Agriculture and Food will receive:

•	 A 10-12-week full-time summer internship at USDA focused on tribal agriculture and food.
•	 A stipend of $7,500 for full-time positions (a minimum of 32 hours/week), up to $5,500 for 

housing and travel expenses. 
•	 Professional development sessions, including orientation and networking events throughout the 

summer.

Program eligibility 

To apply to the program, candidates must be:  
•	 U.S. citizens at the time of application submission.
•	 Currently enrolled at an accredited educational institution in an undergraduate or graduate 

program. Undergraduates must be current second-year students/sophomores and above.
•	 Able to demonstrate superior academic achievement and have a GPA above 2.5.
•	 Able to demonstrate an interest in tribal agriculture and food, and a willingness to work in these 

areas in the future.

Students admitted to the program must complete a background check before beginning the internship in 
June 2025.

For more than 20 years, the nonpartisan, nonprofit Partnership for Public Service has been dedicated to building a better government and a stronger democracy. We 
work across administrations to help transform the way government works by providing agencies with the data insights they need to succeed, developing effective 
leaders, inspiring the next generation to public service, facilitating smooth presidential transitions and recognizing exceptional federal employees.
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Learn more about the Future Leaders in Public Service Internship Program – USDA, Tribal 
Agriculture and Food!

Program dates June-August 2025    •    Duration 10-12 weeks  

Sign up to receive updates when the application opens in Fall 2024!


